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Temporary Northbound 95 Express Lanes Entrance Opened
 

 

Miami, FL – The entrance to the northbound 95 Express Lanes has been temporarily moved 

approximately one mile north to NW 42 Street.  The entrance will remain in this location for 

about two years while workers build emergency stopping sites in the express lanes and replace 

the concrete pavement on northbound I-95.  

 

This work is part of the I-95 Design/Build Project to construct five emergency stopping sites on 

I-95 from NW 62 Street to NW 131 Street, and replace the concrete pavement from NW 29 

Street to NW 79 Street. 

 

For more information, please call FDOT’s Public Information Office at 305-470-5349 or 

Construction Public Information Specialist Oscar Gonzalez at 786-280-0983 or go to the website 

at www.fdotmiamidade.com. For around-the-clock, real time, I-95 traffic information, call 511. 

Remember: stay safe. Stay in your lane. 
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SR 9A/I-95 PAVEMENT REPLACEMENT &
EMERGENCY STOPPING SITE CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

For more information please visit www.fdotmiamidade.com or contact Senior Community Outreach Specialist 
Oscar Gonzalez at 786-280-0983 or via email, ogonzalez@mrgmiami.com

NEW
Temporary Location of Northbound
95 Express Lanes Entrance

PREVIOUS
Northbound 95 Express
Lanes Entrance

THE ENTRANCE TO THE NORTHBOUND 95 
EXPRESS LANES HAS BEEN RELOCATED 
APPROXIMATELY ONE MILE TO THE NORTH 
TO APPROXIMATELY NW 42 STREET. 

NOW OPEN: New Northbound 95 Express Lanes Entrance


